
 

 

As we step into October, we reflect on the busy yet fulfilling month of September, which was filled with 

various activities, the completion of portions, and the successful meeting of several unexpected 

departmental deadlines. With October now in full swing, we prepare for another important period, 

including oral class tests, and the much-anticipated First Term Examinations. After all the hard work, the 

Diwali vacation, which we have all been eagerly waiting for, is just around the corner. 

Punctuality is crucial during exams. Students must arrive at school by 7:15 a.m. to take part in a brief 

meditation session aimed at calming their minds, bodies, and spirits before the exams begin. Late arrivals 

will cause a 10-minute delay in receiving the exam papers. The school will give any student caught 

cheating or copying during the exams a zero grade and will not permit them to retake the exam. 

I appreciate your cooperation in helping us uphold a high standard of discipline and integrity throughout 

the exam period. 

Wishing all our students the very best for their upcoming exams and looking forward to a well-deserved 

Diwali vacation after their hard work! 

In recognition of their outstanding qualities, the class teachers gave the Best Student Award to the 

following students. These awards were based on their exemplary behaviour, respect, discipline, 

punctuality, helpfulness, and dedication to their studies. 

  

 

Jr.kg  Sr.kg  Grade 2  

Miss Giselle 

Sham 

Grade 4  

Mst. Pravin 

Singh 

Miss Anaya 

Singh 

Chinmayee 

Dandekar 



Junior KG won the prestigious title of 

Best Class of the Month in September! 

This recognition is a testament to their 

exemplary discipline, charming and 

cordial behaviour, and consistent 

punctuality. The little ones have shown 

remarkable growth and a wonderful spirit 

in their interactions with teachers and 

peers alike. 

Middle School 

High School 

Grade 8 
Mst. Adon Ferreira 

Grade 9 
Miss Rashi Agate 

Grade 5 
Miss Tanaya Nalavade Mst. Naksh Mitna 

Grade 7 



A special thank you goes to Ms. Lakshmy for her unwavering dedication and effort in nurturing these young 

minds. Her guidance has played a vital role in shaping their conduct and instilling values that contribute to 

their overall development. We celebrate the achievements of Junior KG and look forward to their continued 

success in the coming months! 

I would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude to all the students and parents who contributed to making the 

Teachers' Day program a grand success. Your efforts, participation, and enthusiasm truly made the day 

memorable for our beloved teachers. The joy and appreciation expressed by the students made the teachers 

feel incredibly special and valued on this important day. From thoughtful gestures to vibrant performances, 

every element of the celebration added to the joy and warmth of the occasion. I sincerely thank each one 

of you for your contributions and for making this year's Teachers' Day a truly remarkable and unforgettable 

event. 

A special thanks to Ms. Prachi, Ms. 

Sia, and Ms. Dhani for their 

incredible efforts to prepare all the 

Teachers' Day cards and the invitation 

cards. I sincerely acknowledge and 

reward Ms. Prachi, Ms. Sia, and Ms. 

Dhani for their outstanding help and 

dedication in preparing all the 

Teachers' Day cards and the invitation 

cards. Thank you, dear students, for 

your invaluable contributions that 

made this celebration even more 

special!



  

The teachers have completed the First Term syllabus. They are now focusing on oral, practical, and revision 

sessions to ensure students are well-prepared. We have stamped the textbooks, and there are only a few 

class tests left to be stamped. Now it is the students' turn to buckle down, study diligently, and get ready 

for the upcoming exams. We encourage all students to make the most of this time for revision and practice. 

I would like to express my heartfelt gratitude to Mrs. Pellina Gonsalves, the mother of Miss Grace and 

Mst. Gary Gonsalves, for her generous contribution of ₹10,000 to our school. Your support significantly 

enhances our ability to provide quality education and improve resources for our students. Mrs. Pellina, 

your kindness not only benefits our school community but also inspires others to give back. I pray that 

you experience an abundance of God’s blessings in your family, bringing you joy and prosperity. Thank 

you once again for your thoughtful generosity; it truly makes a difference in the lives of our students! 

I would like to inform you that the Diwali vacation will be from 27th October to 10th November 

2024, and the school will reopen on the 11th of November 2024.  

I encourage all students to wear shoes and socks to school on Monday, 7th October 2024, as sandals 

will not be allowed.  

Students must wear their ID cards during the exams; without an ID, they may not enter the exam 

room. Thank you for your cooperation! 

Wishing you, dear students and parents, a successful exam preparation period! I understand that, alongside 

your children; you are also feeling the pressure of the upcoming exams. As we approach the Mid-Term 

Break, I encourage you to take this opportunity to refresh and rejuvenate yourselves. Consider going on a 

vacation or taking your child out for a day of fun and relaxation. Let’s make this break a memorable one 

for the whole family! 

 

 
A big congratulations to our very first CJM Baseball Team for 
winning the Silver Medal at the DSO Tournament! This 
achievement brings great joy and pride to our entire CJM 
School. I would like to extend my heartfelt thanks to Sir Jones 
for his unwavering support to the students and to our 
dedicated Baseball Coach for training the boys and guiding 
them to success. The match was played today, and our boys 
brought home this fantastic victory. Well done to the whole 
team for making us proud! 


